
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

01.11.23 
Wickersley School and Sports College Pantomime Visit 
     
We are so excited that Year 4 have been invited to go to Wickersley School and Sports college to watch their 
Christmas Pantomime – Robin Hood, on Tuesday 5th December 2023.   
 
The visit leader will be Mrs Venables and students will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 11:00 returning to 
school at 15:15. 
 
All children will arrive in school at normal time and will return before the end of the school day. Any delays will be 
relayed to parents via Dojo. 
 
Students will require a packed lunch and drink. Should your child receive a free school meal, and you wish for them to 
have a school packed lunch, then please confirm this on the reply slip below.  
 
Students will be expected to wear uniform. 
 
We expect students to behave in an appropriate sensible manner and follow the school code of conduct at all times. 
We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for students who do not meet the acceptable criteria of behaviour and 
may pose a risk to themselves or others. 
 
There is no financial cost for this visit 
 
 
Please return the reply slip by Friday 10th November. 
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Rawmarsh Ashwood Primary School 

Y4 – Pantomime visit 
 
I do/do not (delete appropriately) allow my child to attend Wickersley School and Sports College Pantomime. 
 
Name of Child …………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed …………………………………………………….          Print Name ………………………………………. 
 
Relation to Child ………………………………… 
 
 
My child receives free school meals and I would like to order a packed lunch for the visit          □     
 


